
The Sporadic Ham Radio Club celebrated it’s 13th year in operation.  Of 

course we’ve been very sporadic in our activities in keeping with the club’s 

charter.   

2013 found most of the members really busy with real-life and very little on-

air club activity occurred.  We still kept up with the bureaucracy of meet-

ings, licensing, going to a ham-fest or two, etc.  Maybe we’ll even get to have 

our breakfast get-together in the fall.  

There hasn’t been a newsletter in a while and I can only promise that there 

will be sporadic editions as time and motivation permit..  Let me know if 

you like this template.  It’s amazing to me when I look at the web-site logs 

and see how often the old newsletters get accessed. 

All for now... 

New Web Site 

SHRC has changed hosting providers and as part of the move will be re-

doing the club web-site.  Since the original site was done using Microsoft 

FrontPage which was discontinued by Microsoft in 2006, the new site will be 

ASP.Net.  Check the site once in a while to see what the shark has been up 

to.  

Not everything that we originally had is planned to transition over to the 

new site.  Guest-books were always a problem and the past two years have 

seen very little sign-in activity on ours. 

If there’s something you’d really like to see added, let me know. 
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